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Per-and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) Declaration 

 

Harmful per- and poly-fluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are an urgent public health and 

environmental issue facing communities across the United States. In April 2021, U.S. 

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Administrator Michael S. Regan created the 

EPA Council on PFAS and charged it with developing a coordinated strategy to protect 

human health and the environment from PFAS. 

 

In October 2021, EPA released its PFAS Strategic Roadmap, which highlights concrete 

actions the Agency will take across a range of environmental media and EPA program 

offices to protect people and the environment from PFAS contamination. 

 

In addition, Section 7321 of the National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2020 

(NDAA) immediately added certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) to the 

list of chemicals covered by the Toxics Release Inventory (TRI) under Section 313 of the 

Emergency Planning and Community Right-to-Know Act (EPCRA). NDAA also provided 

a framework for the addition of other PFAS to TRI on an annual basis. 

 

To the best of our knowledge, Asbury Carbons does not intentionally add per- and poly- 

fluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) as a raw material or processing aid in the manufacturing 

of our products. 

 

This information is based upon information provided to us by the suppliers of raw 

materials and processing aids used to manufacture our products. 
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Regulatory Compliance Manager 

 

 

 


